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31 May 2018 

TO: The Assembled Districts of the Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod 

 

Dear Brothers in Our Triune God, 

Your fellow brothers of the North Atlantic District extend to you their greetings as you meet in 
convention during the month of June. It is our prayer that you will be refreshed in Word and 
Sacrament as you meet together to carry out the work of Christ’s Kingdom. 

The 18th Biennial Convention of the North Atlantic District will be held on June 5-6, 2018 at King of 
Kings Ev. Lutheran Church in Clifton Park, NY. The theme of our convention is The Sower Sows the 
Seed. Professor E. Allen Sorum (WLS) will present his paper entitled: “Sowing the Seed in Other Soil”. 
Prof. Sorum will focus on Jesus’ restless, mission-committed heart. He will lead our delegates to 
consider how Jesus dealt with the challenges of ministry to plant the seeds of the Gospel. 

We thank you for your greetings extended to our District as we meet in convention and your prayers 
on our behalf. 

Although our conventions may be far apart, may our gracious Lord enable us as Districts of the 
Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod to continue to walk together as we sow the seeds of the gospel 
throughout the world confident that our gracious God will bless our efforts to his glory! 

 

Yours in our Triune God, 

Rev. Peter J. Korthals 

Rev. Peter J. Korthals 
Secretary of the North Atlantic District (WELS) 
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